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 DATE:  June 27, 2024 

TO:  ALL INTERESTED PARTIES 

SUBJECT: AMENDMENT NUMBER 01 

REFERENCE: STATEMENT OF INTEREST (SOI) 

  CONTRACT NUMBER 2022-006, M7224 01X  
 

PROJECT DESCRIPTION – Project Development On-Call  

Road Safety Assessment on Route 66 & Steves Blvd to Hwy 89 & Marketplace Dr 
 

 
REQUEST FOR STATEMENTS OF INTEREST 

 

 
This is a change to Question 2 of the Part A. Evaluation Criteria (pg.8) on the above-referenced SOI 
package: 
 
Previous Question: Briefly discuss any issues you believe were NOT addressed in the scoping document, 
or eligibility letter. 
 
New Question: Describe your understanding of the project 
 
 
 
 
Melissa Molina  
Contract Specialist 
Engineering Consultants Section 
 
AN OFFEROR MUST ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS AMENDMENT BY SIGNING BELOW AND 
INCLUDING ALL PAGES OF THIS AMENDMENT IN THE SOI SUBMITTAL.  FAILURE TO DO SO SHALL 
RESULT IN REJECTION OF THE PROPOSAL. 
 
 
              
CONSULTANT NAME     SIGNATURE          
 
* This amendment is not included in the total page count in the Statement of Interest submittal. 
 


